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Corporation of the Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street East 

P.O. Box 10 

Cannington, Ontario 

L0E 1E0 

 

Attention: Ben Kester 

Director of Public Works 

 

RE: Tender Review, Contract B2024-PW-19 - Blackwater Bridge Replacement 

 

Dear Mr. Kester: 

 

Tenders for Contract B2024-PW-19 - Blackwater Bridge Replacement were received and 

opened by Brock Township on Wednesday, January 22, 2025.  The following eleven (11) 

tenders were received: 

 

TENDERER 
TOTAL TENDERED AMOUNT 

(INCLUDING HST) 

Ratcliff Excavating & Grading  $ 531,269.50 

KB Civil Constructors Inc.  $ 734,048.00 

1799877 Ontario Inc. (Young's Construction)  $ 759,320.56 

2274084 ONTARIO LTD o/a GMP CONTRACTING  $ 834,316.69 

Arnott Construction Limited  $ 966,715.00 

2585284 Ontario Inc. o/a Beton  $ 992,556.97 

Envision Excavating Ltd.  $ 993,580.75 

Marbridge Construction Ltd.  $ 1,082,088.00 

Esposito Bros. Construction Ltd.  $ 1,340,380.76 

Lyncon Construction Inc.  $ 1,366,490.20 

Elirpa Construction & Materials Ltd.  $ 1,692,445.30 

 

All tender submissions have been examined and found the tenders to be complete and 

complying with the general tendering requirements.  The lowest bid is by Ratcliff Excavating 

& Grading, at a price of $531,269.50, including HST.   

 

The unit prices of the tender bids have been analyzed and there is no evidence of 

unbalancing in any of these bids.  Based on the analysis and discussions above, a check of 

their references and that all of the information specified in the tender documents is 
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To: Township of Brock 

Attn: Ben Kester 

Date: January 23, 2025  

 

provided and meets the Township’s requirements, the tender received from Ratcliff 

Excavating & Grading meet the requirements of the tender calls for Contract B2024-PW-19.   

 

It is our opinion Ratcliff Excavating & Grading has demonstrated the capability of 

undertaking the scope of work outlined in the Tender; therefore, it is our recommendation 

that Ratcliff Excavating & Grading can be awarded Contract B2024-PW-19. 

 

Please advise if you require additional information to supplement the above report.  Please 

contact the undersigned if you have any questions in the above regards. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

CHISHOLM, FLEMING AND ASSOCIATES 

Per: 

 

 

 

 

Tim Campbell, P.Eng. 


